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  The Alice Network Kate Quinn,2017-06-06
Featuring an exclusive excerpt from Kate Quinn's
next incredible historical novel, THE HUNTRESS NEW
YORK TIMES & USA TODAY BESTSELLER #1 GLOBE AND
MAIL HISTORICAL FICTION BESTSELLER One of NPR's
Best Books of the Year! One of Bookbub's Biggest
Historical Fiction Books of the Year! Reese
Witherspoon Book Club Summer Reading Pick! The
Girly Book Club Book of the Year! A Summer Book
Pick from Good Housekeeping, Parade, Library
Journal, Goodreads, Liz and Lisa, and BookBub In
an enthralling new historical novel from national
bestselling author Kate Quinn, two women—a female
spy recruited to the real-life Alice Network in
France during World War I and an unconventional
American socialite searching for her cousin in
1947—are brought together in a mesmerizing story
of courage and redemption. 1947. In the chaotic
aftermath of World War II, American college girl
Charlie St. Clair is pregnant, unmarried, and on
the verge of being thrown out of her very proper
family. She's also nursing a desperate hope that
her beloved cousin Rose, who disappeared in Nazi-
occupied France during the war, might still be
alive. So when Charlie's parents banish her to
Europe to have her little problem taken care of,
Charlie breaks free and heads to London,
determined to find out what happened to the cousin
she loves like a sister. 1915. A year into the
Great War, Eve Gardiner burns to join the fight
against the Germans and unexpectedly gets her
chance when she's recruited to work as a spy. Sent
into enemy-occupied France, she's trained by the
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mesmerizing Lili, the Queen of Spies, who manages
a vast network of secret agents right under the
enemy's nose. Thirty years later, haunted by the
betrayal that ultimately tore apart the Alice
Network, Eve spends her days drunk and secluded in
her crumbling London house. Until a young American
barges in uttering a name Eve hasn't heard in
decades, and launches them both on a mission to
find the truth...no matter where it leads. “Both
funny and heartbreaking, this epic journey of two
courageous women is an unforgettable tale of
little-known wartime glory and sacrifice. Quinn
knocks it out of the park with this spectacular
book!”—Stephanie Dray, New York Times bestselling
author of America's First Daughter
  The Dearly Beloved Cara Wall,2019-08-13 “This
gentle, gorgeously written book may be one of my
favorites ever.” —Jenna Bush Hager (A Today show
“Read with Jenna” Book Club Selection!) “A
thoughtful, beautiful multigenerational novel
about love, God, jealousy, and friendship.”
—Elizabeth Gilbert, author of Eat, Pray, Love “A
moving portrait of love and friendship set against
a backdrop of social change.” —The New York Times
Book Review (Editor’s Choice) “Here is the power
of the novel in its simplest, richest form:
bearing intimate witness to human beings grappling
with their faith and falling in love. That Wall
executes it so beautifully? Well, this is exactly
why we read literary fiction...The best book about
faith in recent memory.” —Entertainment Weekly (A-
) Charles and Lily, James and Nan. They meet in
Greenwich Village in 1963 when Charles and James
are jointly hired to steward the historic Third
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Presbyterian Church through turbulent times. Their
personal differences however, threaten to tear
them apart. Charles is destined to succeed his
father as an esteemed professor of history at
Harvard, until an unorthodox lecture about faith
leads him to ministry. How then, can he fall in
love with Lily—fiercely intellectual, elegantly
stern—after she tells him with certainty that she
will never believe in God? And yet, how can he
not? James, the youngest son in a hardscrabble
Chicago family, spent much of his youth angry at
his alcoholic father and avoiding his anxious
mother. Nan grew up in Mississippi, the devout and
beloved daughter of a minister and a debutante.
James’s escape from his desperate circumstances
leads him to Nan and, despite his skepticism of
hope in all its forms, her gentle, constant faith
changes the course of his life. In The Dearly
Beloved, we follow these two couples through
decades of love and friendship, jealousy and
understanding, forgiveness and commitment. Against
the backdrop of turbulent changes facing the city
and the church’s congregation, these four forge
improbable paths through their evolving
relationships, each struggling with uncertainty,
heartbreak, and joy. A poignant meditation on
faith and reason, marriage and children, and the
ways we find meaning in our lives, Cara Wall’s The
Dearly Beloved is a gorgeous, wise, and
provocative novel that is destined to become a
classic.
  Shadow Network Anne Nelson,2019-10-29 “Reveals a
political trend that threatens both our form of
government and our species.” - Timothy Snyder,
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author of ON TYRANNY Riveting.... Want to
understand how so many Americans turned against
truth? Read this book. Nancy Maclean, author of
DEMOCRACY IN CHAINS In 1981, emboldened by Ronald
Reagan's election, a group of some fifty
Republican operatives, evangelicals, oil barons,
and gun lobbyists met in a Washington suburb to
coordinate their attack on civil liberties and the
social safety net. These men and women called
their coalition the Council for National Policy.
Over four decades, this elite club has become a
strategic nerve center for channeling money and
mobilizing votes behind the scenes. Its secretive
membership rolls represent a high-powered roster
of fundamentalists, oligarchs, and their allies,
from Oliver North, Ed Meese, and Tim LaHaye in the
Council's early days to Kellyanne Conway, Ralph
Reed, Tony Perkins, and the DeVos and Mercer
families today. In Shadow Network, award-winning
author and media analyst Anne Nelson chronicles
this astonishing history and illuminates the
coalition's key figures and their tactics. She
traces how the collapse of American local
journalism laid the foundation for the Council for
National Policy's information war and listens in
on the hardline broadcasting its members control.
And she reveals how the group has collaborated
with the Koch brothers to outfit Radical Right
organizations with state-of-the-art apps and a
shared pool of captured voter data -
outmaneuvering the Democratic Party in a digital
arms race whose result has yet to be decided. In a
time of stark and growing threats to our most
valued institutions and democratic freedoms,
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Shadow Network is essential reading.
  The Things We Said in Venice Kristin
Anderson,2017-03-10 Solid and dependable, high
school counselor Sarah Turner knows all about
helping others get their lives on track. But when
her own life spirals drastically off course due to
a fast-track divorce, she surprises everyone. She
leaves her job and home in Bend, Oregon and heads
to Europe for a six-week solo adventure. Amsterdam
is her final destination where she plans to enter
a controversial program that could change her
life. From the temples of Angkor Wat to the ruins
of Machu Picchu, renowned Dutch travel writer
Fokke van der Veld has seen it all. After a major
betrayal, there's one thing he's not interested in
seeing again: women. That's why the guys-only trip
to the Italian Dolomites with his old university
brothers is just what he needs. Sort of. If they
weren't teasing him and getting him drunk. When a
series of unexpected events in Italy throws Fokke
and Sarah together, the sparks are undeniable, but
so is the fear that keeps them apart. Will these
two independent travelers open themselves up to a
chance of love, or catch a fast train to safety?
Kristin Anderson, author of Green (2013), is an
American living in The Netherlands with her Dutch
husband and their son. This is her second novel.
  Network Science Albert-László Barabási,MÃ¡rton
PÃ3sfai,2016-07-21 Illustrated throughout in full
colour, this pioneering text is the only book you
need for an introduction to network science.
  Hello (From Here) Chandler Baker,Wesley
King,2022-09-20 A heartfelt, witty, and thought-
provoking YA love story about two teens who fall
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for each other while forced apart during
quarantine, written by two New York Times
bestselling authors, and for fans of Five Feet
Apart, Anna and the French Kiss, and My Life Next
Door Maxine and Jonah meet in the canned goods
aisle just as California is going into lockdown.
Max’s part-time job as a personal grocery shopper
is about to transform into a hellish gauntlet.
Jonah’s preexisting anxiety is about to become an
epic daily struggle. As Max and Jonah get to know
each other through FaceTime dates, socially
distanced playground hangs, and the escalating
heartbreaks of the pandemic, they’re pushed apart
by what they don’t share and pulled closer by what
they do. As thoughtful, probing, and informed as
it is buoyant, romantic, and funny, Hello (From
Here) cuts across differences in class, privilege,
and mental health, all thrown into stark relief by
the COVID-19 pandemic. Here’s a novel that looks
at the first two months of the quarantine, and
adds falling in love to the mess. Hello (From
Here) isn't just a book about the pandemic.
—PopSugar It's also a funny, poignant romcom about
the unpredictability of love in chaotic times. . .
. Excellent. —BCCB * Satisfyingly banter-filled.
—PW, starred review “Sweet . . . Effectively
rendered.” —Kirkus Realistic. —SLJ Not your
typical romantic comedy, [it's] a timely update of
the genre. —Booklist Witty, entertaining . . .
endearing and relatable.” —Common Sense Media An
unputdownable story that YA readers will adore.”
—Brightly “Funny, romantic, and eerily familiar.”
—author Kelly Loy Gilbert “Witty, hilarious,
heart-filled, and romantic.” —author Jeff Zentner
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In a category of its own. . . . Wonderful.”
—Postmedia
  Creative Novel Writing Roselle Angwin,1999
Roselle Angwin believes that good creative writing
is the product of an alchemical encounter between
creative imagination, the form or vehicle it
takes, and 'factor x'. This how-to book addresses
style and structure, but also the imagination.
  Network Neuroscience Flavio Fröhlich,2016-09-20
Studying brain networks has become a truly
interdisciplinary endeavor, attracting students
and seasoned researchers alike from a wide variety
of academic backgrounds. What has been lacking is
an introductory textbook that brings together the
different fields and provides a gentle
introduction to the major concepts and findings in
the emerging field of network neuroscience.
Network Neuroscience is a one-stop-shop that is of
equal use to the neurobiologist, who is interested
in understanding the quantitative methods employed
in network neuroscience, and to the physicist or
engineer, who is interested in neuroscience
applications of mathematical and engineering
tools. The book spans 27 chapters that cover
everything from individual cells all the way to
complex network disorders such as depression and
autism spectrum disorders. An additional 12
toolboxes provide the necessary background for
making network neuroscience accessible independent
of the reader’s background. Dr. Flavio Frohlich
(www.networkneuroscientist.org) wrote this book
based on his experience of mentoring dozens of
trainees in the Frohlich Lab, from undergraduate
students to senior researchers. The Frohlich lab
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(www.frohlichlab.org) pursues a unique and
integrated vision that combines computer
simulations, animal model studies, human studies,
and clinical trials with the goal of developing
novel brain stimulation treatments for psychiatric
disorders. The book is based on a course he
teaches at UNC that has attracted trainees from
many different departments, including
neuroscience, biomedical engineering, psychology,
cell biology, physiology, neurology, and
psychiatry. Dr. Frohlich has consistently received
rave reviews for his teaching. With this book he
hopes to make his integrated view of neuroscience
available to trainees and researchers on a global
scale. His goal is to make the book the training
manual for the next generation of (network)
neuroscientists, who will be fusing biology,
engineering, and medicine to unravel the big
questions about the brain and to revolutionize
psychiatry and neurology. Easy-to-read,
comprehensive introduction to the emerging field
of network neuroscience Includes 27 chapters
packed with information on topics from single
neurons to complex network disorders such as
depression and autism Features 12 toolboxes serve
as primers to provide essential background
knowledge in the fields of biology, mathematics,
engineering, and physics
  The Summer Getaway Susan Mallery,2022-03-15 *AN
INSTANT BESTSELLER!* The perfect escape for
readers wanting to get away.—Booklist One woman
takes the vacation of a lifetime in this poignant
and heartwarming story about the threads that hold
a family together from #1 New York Times
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bestselling author Susan Mallery. Single mom Robyn
Caldwell needs a new plan for her future. She has
always put her family first. Now, with her kids
grown, she yearns for a change. But what can she
do when her daughter has become the most demanding
bride ever, her son won’t even consider college,
her best friend is on the brink of marital
disaster and her ex is making a monumentally bad
decision that could ruin everything? Take a
vacation, of course. Press reset. When her great-
aunt Lillian invites her to Santa Barbara for the
summer, Robyn hops on the first plane to sunny
California. But it’s hard to get away when you’re
the heart of the family. One by one, everyone she
loves follows her across the country. Somehow,
their baggage doesn’t feel as heavy in the sun-
drenched, mishmash mansion. The more time Robyn
spends with free-spirited Lillian, the more
possibilities she sees—for dreams, love, family.
She can have everything she ever wanted, if only
she can muster the courage to take a chance on
herself. Don't miss #1 New York Times bestselling
author Susan Mallery's latest masterpiece, For the
Love of Summer, a captivating story that weaves
together the complexities of family, friendship,
and unexpected bonds. Discover more from Susan
Mallery: For the Love of Summer - Coming June
2024! The Summer Book Club The Sister Effect The
Boardwalk Bookshop The Summer Getaway
  The Stationery Shop Marjan Kamali,2019-06-18 A
poignant, heartfelt new novel by the award-
nominated author of Together Tea—extolled by the
Wall Street Journal as a “moving tale of lost
love” and by Shelf Awareness as “a powerful,
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heartbreaking story”—explores loss,
reconciliation, and the quirks of fate. Roya, a
dreamy, idealistic teenager living amid the
political upheaval of 1953 Tehran, finds a
literary oasis in kindly Mr. Fakhri’s neighborhood
stationery shop, stocked with books and pens and
bottles of jewel-colored ink. Then Mr. Fakhri,
with a keen instinct for a budding romance,
introduces Roya to his other favorite
customer—handsome Bahman, who has a burning
passion for justice and a love for Rumi’s
poetry—and she loses her heart at once. Their
romance blossoms, and the little stationery shop
remains their favorite place in all of Tehran. A
few short months later, on the eve of their
marriage, Roya agrees to meet Bahman at the town
square when violence erupts—a result of the coup
d’etat that forever changes their country’s
future. In the chaos, Bahman never shows. For
weeks, Roya tries desperately to contact him, but
her efforts are fruitless. With a sorrowful heart,
she moves on—to college in California, to another
man, to a life in New England—until, more than
sixty years later, an accident of fate leads her
back to Bahman and offers her a chance to ask him
the questions that have haunted her for more than
half a century: Why did you leave? Where did you
go? How is it that you were able to forget me?
  Off the Network Ulises Ali Mejias,2013-06-01 The
digital world profoundly shapes how we work and
consume and also how we play, socialize, create
identities, and engage in politics and civic life.
Indeed, we are so enmeshed in digital
networks—from social media to cell phones—that it
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is hard to conceive of them from the outside or to
imagine an alternative, let alone defy their
seemingly inescapable power and logic. Yes, it is
(sort of) possible to quit Facebook. But is it
possible to disconnect from the digital
network—and why might we want to? Off the Network
is a fresh and authoritative examination of how
the hidden logic of the Internet, social media,
and the digital network is changing users’
understanding of the world—and why that should
worry us. Ulises Ali Mejias also suggests how we
might begin to rethink the logic of the network
and question its ascendancy. Touted as consensual,
inclusive, and pleasurable, the digital network is
also, Mejias says, monopolizing and threatening in
its capacity to determine, commodify, and
commercialize so many aspects of our lives. He
shows how the network broadens participation yet
also exacerbates disparity—and how it excludes
more of society than it includes. Uniquely, Mejias
makes the case that it is not only necessary to
challenge the privatized and commercialized modes
of social and civic life offered by corporate-
controlled spaces such as Facebook and Twitter,
but that such confrontations can be mounted from
both within and outside the network. The result is
an uncompromising, sophisticated, and accessible
critique of the digital world that increasingly
dominates our lives.
  The Netanyahus Joshua Cohen,2021-06-22 WINNER OF
THE 2022 PULITZER PRIZE FOR FICTION 2021 NATIONAL
JEWISH BOOK AWARD WINNER A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE
BOOK OF 2021 A WALL STREET JOURNAL BEST BOOK OF
2021 A KIRKUS BEST FICTION BOOK OF 2021 Absorbing,
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delightful, hilarious, breathtaking and the best
and most relevant novel I’ve read in what feels
like forever. —Taffy Brodesser-Akner, The New York
Times Book Review Corbin College, not quite
upstate New York, winter 1959–1960: Ruben Blum, a
Jewish historian—but not an historian of the
Jews—is co-opted onto a hiring committee to review
the application of an exiled Israeli scholar
specializing in the Spanish Inquisition. When
Benzion Netanyahu shows up for an interview,
family unexpectedly in tow, Blum plays the
reluctant host to guests who proceed to lay waste
to his American complacencies. Mixing fiction with
nonfiction, the campus novel with the lecture, The
Netanyahus is a wildly inventive, genre-bending
comedy of blending, identity, and politics that
finds Joshua Cohen at the height of his powers.
  Computer Networks Larry L. Peterson,Bruce S.
Davie,2011-03-02 Computer Networks: A Systems
Approach, Fifth Edition, explores the key
principles of computer networking, with examples
drawn from the real world of network and protocol
design. Using the Internet as the primary example,
this best-selling and classic textbook explains
various protocols and networking technologies. The
systems-oriented approach encourages students to
think about how individual network components fit
into a larger, complex system of interactions.
This book has a completely updated content with
expanded coverage of the topics of utmost
importance to networking professionals and
students, including P2P, wireless, network
security, and network applications such as e-mail
and the Web, IP telephony and video streaming, and
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peer-to-peer file sharing. There is now increased
focus on application layer issues where innovative
and exciting research and design is currently the
center of attention. Other topics include network
design and architecture; the ways users can
connect to a network; the concepts of switching,
routing, and internetworking; end-to-end
protocols; congestion control and resource
allocation; and end-to-end data. Each chapter
includes a problem statement, which introduces
issues to be examined; shaded sidebars that
elaborate on a topic or introduce a related
advanced topic; What’s Next? discussions that deal
with emerging issues in research, the commercial
world, or society; and exercises. This book is
written for graduate or upper-division
undergraduate classes in computer networking. It
will also be useful for industry professionals
retraining for network-related assignments, as
well as for network practitioners seeking to
understand the workings of network protocols and
the big picture of networking. Completely updated
content with expanded coverage of the topics of
utmost importance to networking professionals and
students, including P2P, wireless, security, and
applications Increased focus on application layer
issues where innovative and exciting research and
design is currently the center of attention Free
downloadable network simulation software and lab
experiments manual available
  Make a Real Living as a Freelance Writer Jenna
Glatzer,2004 Step-by-step instructions on how
writers can earn top dollar writing for magazines
are provided in this book. Secrets are revealed
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about what the high-paying magazines really want,
how to build relationships with editors, how to
ascertain which sections of a magazine are open to
freelancers, what kinds of stories are in demand,
what to do if a deadbeat publisher doesn’t pay up,
how to market reprints, and how to become an
expert in one’s chosen writing field. Basic terms
like query, clips, and source sheet are defined
for beginning writers, and tips on everything from
coming up with an idea to pitching a syndicated
column are also included. Writers learn about the
little-known sources top freelancers use to find
new stories and experts. In addition, they learn
how to get their first paying assignments even if
they have no prior clips, how to negotiate for
better pay, how to find high-paying magazines that
aren’t swamped with queries, and how to worm their
way into editors’ inboxes even if their e-mail
addresses aren’t publicized.
  Modeling and Computation in Engineering III Lei
Zhang,Liquan Xie,2014-06-11 The demands of
modeling and computation in engineering are
rapidly growing as a multidisciplinary area with
connections to engineering, mathematics and
computer science. Modeling and Computation in
Engineering III contains 45 technical papers from
the 3rd International Conference on Modeling and
Computation in Engineering (CMCE 2014, 28-29 June
2014, including 2014 Hydraulic Engineering and
Environment Workshop, HEEW 2014). The conference
serves as a major forum for researchers, engineers
and manufacturers to share recent advances,
discuss problems, and identify challenges
associated with modeling technology, simulation
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technology and tools, computation methods and
their engineering applications. The contributions
showcase recent developments in the areas of civil
engineering, hydraulic engineering, environmental
engineering and systems engineering, and other
related fields. The contributions in this book
mainly focus on advanced theories and technology
related to modeling and computation in civil
engineering, hydraulic structures, hydropower and
management, coastal reclamation and environmental
assessment, flood control, irrigation and
drainage, water resources and water treatment,
environmental management and sustainability, waste
management and environmental protection, pollution
and control, geology and geography, mechanics in
engineering, numerical software and applications.
Although these papers represent only modest
advances toward modeling and computation problems
in engineering, some of the technologies might be
key factors in the success of future engineering
advances. It is expected that this book will
stimulate new ideas, methods and applications in
ongoing engineering advances. Modeling and
Computation in Engineering III will be invaluable
to academics and professionals in civil
engineering, hydraulic engineering and
environmental engineering.
  Build Your Dream Network J. Kelly
Hoey,2017-01-03 Cut through the networking noise
and start building the powerful, real
relationships needed to succeed in our digital
world If you think of networking as schmoozing at
boring cocktail parties or scrolling through
LinkedIn for new contacts to add, think again. In



17

the social media age, you need a modern roadmap
for creating and cultivating meaningful
connections to stand out from the crowd and
achieve any of your goals, no matter how big or
small. In Build Your Dream Network, acclaimed
business columnist and networking expert J. Kelly
Hoey offers a fresh new approach to mastering this
timeworn skill in a world where everyone is
posting, liking, and friending fast and furiously,
but many are failing to leverage their connections
successfully. Hoey presents innovative strategies
for forming strong relationships—the genuine,
mutually beneficial, long-lasting kind—using all
of the social tools at your disposal. She also
reveals creative and surprisingly simple ways to
harness the power of your network to accomplish
any ambition, from landing your dream job or a
coveted account or client to successfully
crowdfunding a new business venture. Build Your
Dream Network will help you: - Determine the most
effective ways to connect with others so you don’t
clutter your calendar with dead-end coffee dates
and informational interviews - Synchronize IRL
networking efforts with your digital outreach -
Turn “closed door” conversations into strong
personal relationships and business opportunities
- Eliminate FOMO by keeping your networking
efforts focused Packed with infographics,
flowcharts, and encouraging advice, Build Your
Dream Network shows how small adjustments in your
daily routine, generosity, and goal-focused
efforts are all it takes to set you apart and
ignite the powerful connections that will lead to
major opportunities for success.
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  Network Nation Richard R. John,2015-10-05 The
telegraph and the telephone were the first
electrical communications networks to become
hallmarks of modernity. Yet they were not
initially expected to achieve universal
accessibility. In this pioneering history of their
evolution, Richard R. John demonstrates how access
to these networks was determined not only by
technological imperatives and economic incentives
but also by political decision making at the
federal, state, and municipal levels. In the
decades between the Civil War and the First World
War, Western Union and the Bell System emerged as
the dominant providers for the telegraph and
telephone. Both operated networks that were
products not only of technology and economics but
also of a distinctive political economy. Western
Union arose in an antimonopolistic political
economy that glorified equal rights and vilified
special privilege. The Bell System flourished in a
progressive political economy that idealized
public utility and disparaged unnecessary waste.
The popularization of the telegraph and the
telephone was opposed by business lobbies that
were intent on perpetuating specialty services. In
fact, it wasnÕt until 1900 that the civic ideal of
mass access trumped the elitist ideal of
exclusivity in shaping the commercialization of
the telephone. The telegraph did not become widely
accessible until 1910, sixty-five years after the
first fee-for-service telegraph line opened in
1845. Network Nation places the history of
telecommunications within the broader context of
American politics, business, and discourse. This



19

engrossing and provocative book persuades us of
the critical role of political economy in the
development of new technologies and their
implementation.
  Information Rules Carl Shapiro,Hal R.
Varian,1999 As one of the first books to distill
the economics of information and networks into
practical business strategies, this is a guide to
the winning moves that can help business leaders--
from writers, lawyers and finance professional to
executives in the entertainment, publishing and
hardware and software industries-- navigate
successfully through the information economy.
  Social Media and the Transformation of
Interaction in Society Sahlin, John P.,2015-09-21
The availability of various technological
platforms enables individuals to feel a deeper
sense of connectivity and contribution to their
social circles and the world around them. This
growing dependence on social networking platforms
has altered the ways in which society functions
and communicates. Social Media and the
Transformation of Interaction in Society is a
definitive reference source for timely scholarly
research evaluating the impact of social
networking platforms on a variety of
relationships, including those between
individuals, governments, citizens, businesses,
and consumers. Featuring expansive coverage on a
range of topics relating to social media
applications and uses across industries, this
publication is a critical reference source for
professionals, educators, students, and
academicians seeking current research on the role
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and impact of new media on modern society. This
publication features authoritative, research-based
chapters across a range of relevant topics
including, but not limited to, computer-mediated
communication, nonprofit projects, disaster
response management, education, cyberbullying,
microblogging, digital paranoia, user interaction
augmentation, and viral messaging.
  The Paris Hours Alex George,2020-05-05 “Like All
the Light We Cannot See, The Paris Hours explores
the brutality of war and its lingering effects
with cinematic intensity. The ending will leave
you breathless.” —Christina Baker Kline, author of
Orphan Train and A Piece of the World One day in
the City of Light. One night in search of lost
time. Paris between the wars teems with artists,
writers, and musicians, a glittering crucible of
genius. But amidst the dazzling creativity of the
city’s most famous citizens, four regular people
are each searching for something they’ve lost.
Camille was the maid of Marcel Proust, and she has
a secret: when she was asked to burn her
employer’s notebooks, she saved one for herself.
Now she is desperate to find it before her
betrayal is revealed. Souren, an Armenian refugee,
performs puppet shows for children that are
nothing like the fairy tales they expect. Lovesick
artist Guillaume is down on his luck and running
from a debt he cannot repay—but when Gertrude
Stein walks into his studio, he wonders if this is
the day everything could change. And Jean-Paul is
a journalist who tells other people’s stories,
because his own is too painful to tell. When the
quartet’s paths finally cross in an unforgettable
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climax, each discovers if they will find what they
are looking for. Told over the course of a single
day in 1927, The Paris Hours takes four ordinary
people whose stories, told together, are as
extraordinary as the glorious city they inhabit.
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